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December 2017
Enrollment: Attendance:
6th Grade: 89 6th Grade: 95.43%
7th Grade: 112 7th Grade: 95.28%
8th Grade: 87 8th Grade: 94.93%
Total: 288 Total: 95.21%

Congratulations to the 7th Grade Girls’ Basketball Team who won their Sectional and advanced to the State Tournament.
This was the first time since 1995 that a 7th grade team had advanced to State Series play.

Congratulations also to the 8th Grade Girls’ Basketball Team who won their Regional, but lost at Sectionals to a tough
Southwestern team. Thank you to Gary Ade for his help in organizing the Regional Tournaments which were both hosted
at PJHS!

Congratulations to Faith Horton who was selected through an audition process to perform the National Anthem at two
IESA State Series events.

The 6th grade and 7th/8th grade Bands participated in the Holiday Extravaganza performance on Friday, December 8th.
They gave great performances under the direction of Mr. Crylen!

Ms. Janes 7th and 8th grade Chorus students held their Holiday Concert on Tuesday, December 12th. It featured solos,
duets, and full choir selections.

Students will participate in the 5Essentials Survey on December 18th.
Information for parents to take the survey was sent home via Lumen and
posted on social media.

The 2nd Quarter PBIS Celebration will be held Tuesday, December 19th.
Students who fulfilled the requirements will participate in a dance or movie
and be treated to a snack. A Christmas-themed grab bag drawing will also be
held for students who earned “currency” throughout the semester. They have
been putting that currency in mystery bags for a chance to win a prize.

Students of the Month for November are: 8th Grade--Hayden Roeder and
Lauren Phillips; 7th grade--Bo Hilbert and Myranda Kloever; 6th grade--Noah
Weeden and Bailey Evrley. Students were chosen based on their high
achievement, exemplary effort, and exceptional character.




